
EXPECTED COMPLETION
FALL 2024

ABOUT THIS PROJECT
A new traffic signal at the intersection of 
California Avenue and Arroyo Drive will 
improve pedestrian safety and facilitate the 
flow of traffic in the area. This intersection 
currently serves East Campus Housing.

This project is currently in the planning and 
development phase.  As we continue through 
this process,  we will provide updates to the 
campus community. 

PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS

Dedicated left turn lane from
California Avenue onto Arroyo Drive

Safer crossings for pedestrians and
cyclists

Supports those traveling to and
from East Campus Housing

California Avenue & Arroyo Drive
Traffic Signal

CURRENTLY IN DEVELOPMENT
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